
From: Joe Wilson  
Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2024 4:07 PM 
To: STC Planning 
 
Subject: RE: Street name consultation - Treledan Saltash 
 
Many thanks for your email.  Please see below our initial list of suggested names for 
your comments.  We are happy for the road type name endings to be applied to any of 
the names (such as close, road, way etc)  
  
Lanhydrock 
Trewithen 
Trerice 
Pentille 
Gogolphin 
Port Eliot 
Prideaux 
Marazion 
Caerhays 
Cotehellw 
Lawrence 
Trelwarren 
Pencarrow 
Mount Edgcombe 
Penhallam 
Bosinney 
Pendennis 
  
Kind Regards 
  
Joe Wilson 
Architectural Technician 
 
Bloor Homes Exeter 
Horizon House, Guardian Road, Exeter, EX1 3PD. 
 
 


